
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BURTON BARR COLLEGE DEPOT 

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES 
ND30080040 

 
NOTIFICATION LETTER #2 

 
August 22, 2023 

 
This notification letter shall become a part of the Request for Qualifications for the above referenced 
project. 
 
QUESTIONS: 
 
Q1. For the submittal of the SOQ, does this include an engineering firm as a subconsultant? 
A1. It is your discretion of who you put on your team. 
 
Q2. We assume MEP, but what about Fire Sprinkler Engineering? 
A2. Additional sprinklers will need to be installed for proper coverage. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Kathleen Kennedy 

 
Contract Specialist II 
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
  
 

************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 
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